
 
 
 
 

 

November 26, 2019 
 
City of Victoria 
No. 1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC 
V8W 1P6 
 
Attention: Mayor Lisa Helps 
 
Dear Mayor Helps: 
 
Re: Support of Resolutions 
 
Thank you for your letter dated November 12, 2019 requesting that the Town support  
the City of Victoria’s Safer Drug Supply to Save Lives and Observed Inhalation Sites for 
Overdose Prevention resolutions. Your letter was placed on the November 21, 2019 
Special Council meeting agenda for discussion and consideration.  
 
At this meeting, Council considered the information as outlined in your correspondence 
and passed a motion to receive your letter. No further action will be taken at this time. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Sincerely, 
TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 
 
 
 
 
Elena Bolster 
Deputy Corporate Officer 
 
 
 


